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   Tuesday 11th July 2023 
 

Communication over Summer 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
During the summer holidays, you may wish to contact the school for information regarding the beginning 
of term or you may have a safeguarding concern that school needs to be aware of. If you have a concern 
or need some information, can you please email using the appropriate email address below. The admin 
and SLT teams have access to these emails and will be checking them over the summer.  
 
General school information – admin@dsatparkland.org  
Safeguarding concern – dsl@dsatparkland.org  
 
During the summer holidays, Class Dojo accounts will be archived. Accounts for new classes will be set up 
when we return to school. It will not be possible to contact class teachers using this platform over the 
summer.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 29th August.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 
Jo Andrews  
Headteacher 
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